Tales from the Albright Episode 21: Joseph J. Albright

- "Albright Family," Local History Vertical Files, Reference Department, Scranton Public Library (Scranton, PA)
- "The A.M.E. Church, Its Formal Dedication Yesterday The Address by Bishop Campbell," *The Scranton Republican* (Scranton, PA) Feb. 15, 1886. https://www.newspapers.com/clip/96478945/the-tribune/
- "Andreas Albrecht," Ancestry.com. *U.S., Craftperson Files, 1600-1995* [database on-line]. Provo, UT, USA: Ancestry.com Operations, Inc., 2014.
- "Annual Election," *The Morning Republican* (Scranton, PA) Jan 11, 1871. https://www.newspapers.com/clip/91827637/the-tribune/
- "By-The-Way. Some prominent People Hereabout, Joseph J. Albright's Resignation,..." The Scranton Republican (Scranton, PA) Dec. 19, 1886. https://www.newspapers.com/clip/91829731/the-tribune/
- "Cephas Scott, aged fifty-six years..." *The Tribune-Republican* (Scranton, PA) Jan. 16, 1911. https://www.newspapers.com/clip/94682113/the-tribune/
- "Congressional Conference," *Scranton Weekly Republican* (Scranton, PA) Sep. 01, 1886. https://www.newspapers.com/clip/91828917/the-scranton-republican/
- "Dr. Hollister Tells of First Exploration," *The Scranton Truth* (Scranton, PA), Jul. 29 1911. https://www.newspapers.com/clip/5106130/the-scranton-truth/
- "Fire!" *The Jeffersonian* (Stroudsburg, PA), Aug. 03, 1842. https://www.newspapers.com/clip/91834321/the-jeffersonian/
- "Gas and Water Company," *The Morning Republican* (Scranton, PA) Apr. 05, 1871. https://www.newspapers.com/clip/91827655/the-tribune/
- "Joseph J. Albright," *The Scranton Republican* (Scranton, PA), Jan. 13, 1888. https://www.newspapers.com/clip/93494825/the-tribune/
- "Joseph Jacob Albright," *Find a Grave*, Accessed. Jan. 26 2022. https://www.findagrave.com/memorial/76627198/joseph-jacob-albright
- "Laid in Tomb, The Funeral of the Late Joseph J. Albright A [Large] Number of People in Attendance,"

 The Scranton Republican, (Scranton, PA) Jan 15, 1888.

 https://www.newspapers.com/clip/91829994/the-tribune/
- "[Mine Map of Scranton]," Map ID: WBDO_018-50-05. *Pennsylvania Mine Map Atlas*. The Pennsylvania State University, 2014. Accessed January 28, 2022. https://www.minemaps.psu.edu/

- "Memories of 60 Years Ago: Mulberry Street Slide Popular With Society," *The Scranton Tribune* (Scranton, PA) Jul. 22, 1941. https://www.newspapers.com/clip/96478867/the-tribune/
- "Mr. Joseph J. Albright," *The Scranton Republican*, (Scranton, PA) Dec. 15, 1886. https://www.newspapers.com/clip/91829336/the-tribune/
- "Orth of Lebanon," Ancestry.com. *North America, Family Histories, 1500-2000* [database on-line]. Provo, UT, USA: Ancestry.com Operations, Inc., 2016.
- "Progress of the Flood," *Lancaster Intelligencer* (Lancaster, PA), Jan. 19, 1841. https://www.newspapers.com/clip/91834295/lancaster-intelligencer/
- "The Public Bequests of the Late J. J. Albright," *The Scranton Republican* (Scranton, PA) Jan. 27, 1888. https://www.newspapers.com/clip/91830607/the-tribune/
- "The Times recently published a picture of the old Albright homestead..." *The Scranton Times* (Scranton, PA), Jan. 15, 1941. https://www.newspapers.com/clip/91916690/the-times-tribune/
- "Wedding Bells: A Brilliant Social Event," *The Morning Republican* (Scranton, PA) May 26, 1876. https://www.newspapers.com/clip/89204901/the-tribune/
- "When Scranton Was Not So Old," *The Scranton Times*, (Scranton, PA), Jan. 02, 1941. https://www.newspapers.com/clip/92297132/the-times-tribune/
- 1850 United States Federal Census [database on-line]. Lehi, UT, USA: Ancestry.com Operations, Inc., 2009. Images reproduced by FamilySearch.
- 1860 United States Federal Census [database on-line]. Lehi, UT, USA: Ancestry.com Operations, Inc., 2009. Images reproduced by FamilySearch.